From: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Sent: Sunday, September 12, 2021 1:28 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissionsers DL
Subject: FW: Redistricting Map District 9
Attachments: SRCC Redistricting Letter.pdf

From: Cynthia Milnem
Sent: Sunday, September 12, 2/ (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik

To: HPD ICRC Commissioners <ICRC.Commissioners@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Redistricting Map District 9

*k%

*** External Email - Exercise Caution

Please find attached the request of the South River City Citizens Neighborhood Association to remap District 9 to include
the complete area of SRCC.

| would appreciate confirmation that you received this email.
Thank you for your kind consideration of this matter.
Cynthia Milne

President
South River City Citizens NA

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





